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E. Pinlac says since this is for the future committee to do and we are not doing it 

right now. In the past, we used to host actual debates and Marguerite remembers, 

we did in the TV studio, and we streamed it into unions. We recorded it so it was 

available online if anyone wants to watch it. It was interesting. It does require 

work because it is production and we got help from a class and a professor, but I 

do believe that it was a good debate and splitting it up though, because doing all 

15 positions or 14 positions in the same span of time, 2 hours. We could do VP 

one day, including the President, or we mix it up and do 3 or 4 a day.  

J. Hanzy says we can get the students to submit questions for the debate. It makes 

them want to tune in because they want to hear their questions being answered. 

Tabling is where we got the most hype this year, because we tabled and we gave 

out shirts to students who were telling their friends about it. Students were trying 

to find our booth trying to find our table. We can be more organized about that if 

we wanted to do that. If we want to get the committee together sooner and we will 

not have one established until next Spring but would anybody now part of this 

committee be willing to table in the Fall to help prep for the following committee? 

It would be better if they did get established in the Fall. We would be tabling from 

September to October to get the word out. It would not necessarily be us, being 

the committee at that time, but promoting people and then we can start with the 

election process during early November. We would be volunteering to table next 

Fall for next year. We can have an established committee. If anybody wants to be 

on campus for that, I believe tabling in the fall for us to get the committee together 

sooner is the way to go and we can get more organized about it.  

M. Hinrichs asks do we have to ask permission from the Board to continue this 

committee? Why does it have to stop? If the majority of the people here have any 

interest in moving it forward or advancing it forward? I am asking because the 

ASI Elections Committee could host the mixer for the new candidates. We are not 

going to get anything done if we do not start this committee earlier which is my 

concern, and I would like to see the ASI Elections Committee tabled. I am asking 

about August of 2022; we should keep going. If anybody is interested in 

continuing in the committee, the committee should keep going.  

E. Pinlac says that is a promising idea. I believe that we normally do it by the end 

of the fiscal year, which is June 30. By June 30, all the committees are done. So, 

then we would have to reappoint in July, the only thing that we have to consider 

would be budget. We would have to figure out that aspect of it and I can put that 

in the budget. I am working on it now, but we have time. I am going to calculate 
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Minutes approved on: 

04-15-2022 

Date: 

Jaulayah Hanzy (Apr 19, 2022 12:45 PDT)

https://adobecancelledaccountschannel.na2.documents.adobe.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAAmMyQCe9bzIR0800Wvq3IscSz1En7RzC3





